Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Western Park
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:

Recently, a group of individuals, including myself, organised the first Western Park Beer Festival, which was held at St Anne's Community Church Hall.

This was a resounding success and we have raised a significant sum of money for the reconstruction of the hall itself.

Throughout the weekend of the festival, people were constantly highlighting the fact that the area of Western Park is lacking in a good pub that sells ales and snacks.

Over the past ten years there has been an increase in what is known as 'micro pubs' which consist of small bars serving real ales, cider and snacks.

To cut to the chase, we would like to know the exact situation with the buildings situated on Western Park itself.  This would include the Eco House and the Ground work building, which have sat empty since the Ground work charity went into administration.


Answer:
The Council are considering the future of the buildings at the frontage of the park and there are proposals for marketing in coming months.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


